
East Riding of Yorkshire Council 

Road Traffic Regulation Act S14 

Temporary closure of part of Public Footpath No.18 in the Parish of Welton 

 
The East Riding of Yorkshire Council hereby gives notice that no person shall use Welton Public Footpath 

No.18 between Dale Rd and its junction with Welton Public Bridleway No.07, approximately 1m to the 

north.  

 

The closure is required to ensure public safety while tree safety works are carried out immediately adjacent 

to the public footpath. 

 

This Emergency Closure Order commences on the 10th of March 2025 and will last for a period of 21 days 

or until the emergency works are completed. 

 

Further information can be obtained from the Public Rights of Way Section (Samantha McGivern 01482 

395202) 

Dated this 10th March 2025 

 

Director of Environment and Neighbourhood Services 

County Hall 

Beverley 

East Riding of Yorkshire 

HU17 9BA 

 
An alternative route is shown via Welton Footpath No.12 and Crossall Hill Lane. 

All routes can be viewed at www.walkingtheriding.eastriding.gov.uk   

http://www.walkingtheriding.eastriding.gov.uk/

